
Wisconsin Horse Council - District 2 Meeting
April 28th, 2024
9 Mile All Sport Resort, White Lake, WI

A meeting was held on April 28th, 2024 at 9 Mile All Sport Resort. Shaughh Novy (President),
Patti Brockman, Carol Lese (Vice President), and Lorri Seliger were present. Shaughn called the
District 2 meeting to order at 4:00pm.

Old Business

No prior meeting minutes were available.

New Business

Discussion was held on District 2 election of officers and what could be done to attract WHC
members to meetings. Patti mentioned hosting a Meet & Greet event. Carol thought that the
Merril Rodeo might work for a location/event to hold the Meet & Greet. Shaughn said that she
would ask/solicit ideas for attracting new members and hosting an event on the District 2
Facebook page. With new elections, Shaughn brought up that it will be time to elect members for
the offices of president, vice president and secretary; it has been difficult to attract people to
become officers because of the travel distance between committee meetings. She added that it
seemed the only way we could get people to attend would be to host a Zoom meeting or set up a
personal phone call with attendees who could not make it. It was mentioned that it seems that
emails were being ignored. For the next meeting, Shaughn is going to find out how other districts
are being effective with maintaining meeting attendance.

The upcoming WHC Education Day was discussed. Lori Seliger agreed to check with Wausau
Boot & Saddle Club to ask if they would be interested in hosting this year. A motion was made
by Patti to end the meeting, and was seconded by Carol. Meeting was adjourned.


